
Cemetery Report  11.07.22

Following an update to the cemetery advisory group the following points have been raised. 

-Roland Birchby raised the War Grave and the possibility of having a plaque at the entrance to the cemetery 
stating that we have a war grave. Might this be possible to install? 

-LouLou Brouard wasn't happy that the grass had been cut earlier than originally planned but Elli helpfully 
pointed out that although this was disappointing to FofF it was due to James Lock's schedule. 

-Rachel and Roland did both point out separately that the situation seems to be most improved. Rachel's 
message : 
Hello Annabel
Thank you so much for all you have done regarding the cemetery.
Many people have commented on its great improvement.
It was never going to be easy for you (all) to attempt to please everyone..but it seems with your care, 
sensitivity and patience you’ve managed it!
It will be good to have benches there for peaceful contemplation and the sites which you suggest are good.
Please tell the PC that your work and care and time has been greatly
appreciated.
All best wishes, Rachel

-I have suggested to the group that we should look at benches as proposed in the plan. 3 new benches were 
proposed in the plan (see attached). Roland has asked how this will be funded and also wonders if the bench 
proposed under the oak at the bottom is necessary but generally everyone feels these would be a great 
addition and I agree it will enhance the space and user experience. Please can we consider how these will be 
funded and if we can agree to installing these for the community. 

Many thanks, Annabel 


